

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

24<sup>th</sup> April 2018

Dear Parents / carers

## Year 6 Yearbook

Mrs Jones has kindly offered to take up the role of coordinating the yearbook for the leavers of 2018. We will need some photographs from you, in digital format if possible please of:

- A picture of your child's first day (s) at school (it does not matter if this is not Avalon)
- A current photograph of them
- Any photographs of school based events featuring current Y6 children (strawberry teas, PTA events, performances, sport etc)

Digital photographs can be sent to me.

If they are in print, you can bring them into school and we can scan them in as a JPEG.

Thank you to all those who have already sent in their images.

Any remaining images will need to be with me by Wednesday 2<sup>nd</sup> May 2018

Thank you in advance,

Mr M Ashton

**Deputy Headteacher** 

martinashton@avalon-school.co.uk







